
Off The Track 
Horses’ 
Birthday!

 OffTheTrackRV  @RV_OffTheTrack 

 @RV_OffTheTrack  rv.racing.com

To celebrate the Off The Track Horses Birthday 
on the 1st August 2017, Racing Victoria will be 
hosting a variety of Equine Information Sessions 
along with expert complimentary Services at the 
Geelong Racecourse

These information sessions will include advice over 
a range of equine topics including Equine Veterinary 
Services, Farrier Services, Dental Services, Nutritional 
Advice, Off The Track Re-training tips and Saddle 
Fitting advice

This is an event not to be missed - with spaces limited, 
it is recommended that an Expression of Interest be 
completed at RV.RACING.COM/OFFTHETRACK

Registrations will close by Friday 21st July 2017 at 5.00pm

Location  Geelong Racecourse – 99 Breakwater Road, 
Breakwater, VIC 3219

Date Tuesday 1 August 2017

Time  9.00am to 3.00pm (session times will vary 
and be confirmed closer to the date)

RSVP Register by Friday, 21 July 2017 at 5:00pm. 
Please note spots are limited please register 
ASAP so your horse doesn’t miss out!

How to 
RSVP

 By completing the following registration 
form on RV.RACING.COM/OFFTHETRACK

Important Note: To be eligible to attend the above event, the 
registered thoroughbred must have either raced or have competed in 
an official trial.

Proudly supported by: 
Victorian Racing Academy, Barwon Equine Hospital, 
Randlab, Kentucky Equine Research, Mark Burnell 
Equine Dentist, Robertson Smith Partners, 
Peter Horobin Saddles

O�  The Track horses are a signifi cant 
contributor to many equestrian 
pursuits including pony clubs, show 
jumping, dressage and pleasure riding.


